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In Reception, the children 
have been looking at 

what makes a good friend 
and who their best 

friends are. 

YEAR 2 

Making  

Friendship 
Bracelets 





Year 5 spent the 
afternoon thinking 
about ‘How to be 
a Good Friend’.  
These were se-
lected as our fa-
vourite posters. 



 

FOREST SCHOOL  

In school, we are running our own competitions. Firstly, to see 
which class completes the most reading lessons per week.  

 

This week our winners are year 5.  

Well done to them.  

 

Secondly, we are also running a pupil competition to see who 
completes the most reading lessons and achieves the highest 
average score.  

 

 Our winner this week is William Partington from year 5 

In year one we are cur-
rently reading ‘Nibbles the 
book monster’. Here is what 
some of the children have to 
say about it so far…... 

Anna says: 

“Nibbles has nibbled 
lots of things in our 
classroom and now he’s 
nibbling the fairytale 
stories. He ate all of 
Little Bear’s porridge.”  

Teddy says: 

“Nibbles eats books, 
he is yellow and has 
horns. I like how he 
looks, he looks cute. 
When he runs out of Blake says: 

“It is funny when Nib-
bles turns the wolf 
into a chicken and he 
stole Little Red’s cos-
tume. He’s been eating 
books in our class and 

The story of The Creakers is an amazing example 
of adventure books. If you are an adventurous 
person I would recommend this book, if you are 
not, read if you dare! It is a really good children's 
book meant for people over 7 years old. Regard-
less of your age, it is   really fun to read. It is a fam-
ily story about friendship and bravery. I would re-
ally recommend it to boys and girls and even 
adults.  

I enjoyed it myself so I hope you do too. 

 

Joseph Chrimes (Year 5) 



In science year 2 did an experiment to discover what the 
favourite habitat would be for wood lice.  

This week we have been 
monitoring maths around 

the school and have 
found lots of evidence of 

maths in action. 



FOREST SCHOOL  

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

  DOJO AWARDS  

 



Reception and Year 1 - Monday,12th December, 2 performances, one 
in the morning and one in the afternoon. 
Years 2 and 3 - Wednesday, 14th December  

Years 4, 5 and 6 Tuesday,13th December in St John Fisher Church at 
6pm 

1st December  

8th December 

19th and 20th December 

and 

15th December  

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/mercy?

 

             16th November 2022 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/mercy?pid=MTA101634&v=75.7

